


Afreen Mondal sovnaajim@gmail.com


To
The Anmol Industries Ltd.
			
				Subject: - Thanks Giving Letter
Dear Sir/Ma’am,
With due respect I beg to state that, I am Afreen Mondal, 1st year MBBS student at IPGMER and SSKM Hospital Kolkata.
I am sincerely grateful to Anmol Industries Limited for awarding me the Talented scholarship, your last disbursement has credited to my bank account, It is a tremendous honour to be selected as a recipient, and I deeply appreciate your generosity and commitment to supporting students like me in pursuing higher education.

This scholarship will significantly ease my financial burden and allow me to focus more on my studies.It Not Only provides financial assistance but also serves as a source of motivation, encouraging me to strive for academic excellence and personal growth.
Once Again Thank You so much for 
Providing Me the scholarship, I shall be obliged to Mukti & Anmol group for ever and ever.
Regards
Afreen Mondal

